
 

 

 

AGENDA NOTES  

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 18 MAY 2015 

The purpose of these Notes is to provide a brief indication of the nature of each of the main Agenda items as 
numbered in the left hand column. 

ITEM SUBJECT 

4 FINANCE REPORT 

The usual report will be circulated with the papers for this meeting and be available on the web 
site from noon on Thursday 13 April. Report 41/15 refers. 

5 INTERNAL AUDITOR’S REPORT 

The Report by the Town Council’s Internal Auditor Gareth Hughes for the financial year 
2014/15 will be available as Report 42/15. 

6 OUR PLACE END  OF GRANT REPORT 

The formal notice of the Town Council’s application of the Our Place Funding. 

7 JOINT STRATEGIC NEEDS ASSESSMENT (JSNA) 

The JSNA prepared by the Island’s Public Health Service and funded through the Our Place 
Programme was presented to the Our Place Team on Monday 11 May and will be included here 
for consideration and comment. 

8 HEALTH & WELLBEING: LOCALITY WORKING 
A discussion of the significance of the move to locality working for the delivery of health and 
wellbeing related services and the Town Council’s response to it. 

9 VENTNOR CENTRAL 

A draft Heads of Terms has been provided for a potential lease to the TownCouncil of Ventnor 
Central and will be attached to Report 45/15 for this meeting. 

10 CAR PARKS 

This item provides for discussion of recommendations for the management of four local car 
parks by the Town Council in the context of the decision of the Isle of Wight Council’s 
Executive’s agreement to lease them to the Town Council. 

11 SKATEPARK LEASE 

An update on the request from the Isle of Wight Council and the Ventnor Skatepark Committee 
for the Town Council to take on a lease for the ground used by the latter following the discussion 
at the April meeting of the Town Council. 

12 IWALC REPORT 

Councillor Harry Rees will report on the latest developments within the Isle of Wight 
Association of Local Councils (IWALC). 

13 TOWN CLERKS’ REPORT 

As usual, this report records activity that has been progressed by the Clerks but does not need 
formal Town Council decision at this time. 

 


